Board of Selectmen
TOWN OF CHESTERFIELD, NH

SELECTMEN’S NON-PUBLIC SESSION #2
October 7, 2020
Via Zoom

Jeanny Aldrich moved to enter Non-Public session #2 per RSA 91 -A:31l(a). The motion was
seconded by Gary Winn and passed unanimously by roll call vote.

In attendance were Jeanny Aldrich, Fran Shippee and Gary Winn

The Board of Selectmen department head reviews for Director of Public Works Chris Lord, Police Chief
Duane Chickering and Town Administrator Alissa Thompson.

Jeanny Aldrich moved to leave Non-Public. The motion was seconded by Gary Winn and passed
unanimously by roll call vote.

Jeanny Aldrich moved to seal the Non-public meeting minutes. The motion was seconded by
Gary Winn and passed unanimously by roll call vote.

Respectfully submitted,
Jeanny Aldrich
Board of Selectmen Chair



